
Winter 2018 

Benton PTC Newsletter 
Dates to remember: 

 March 6 - PTC mtg. in Library, 

*child care available 

 March 6 & 7 - Curious George 

visits kindergarten classes 

 March 8 - Gertrude Hawk 

fundraiser pick up, 3:30-6:30 

 March 9 - Book Bingo, 6:30-8 

 March-April - Shoe Drive for 

the needy 

 YEARBOOK 
Yearbooks are now on sale for 2017-2018 school year. Order forms 

were sent home the end of January, extras are on the school web 

site or in the school office. You can also order online at: 

www.yearbookordercenter.com  School ID#16901 

Ordering questions, please contact Lisa Schultz at 

gglisa78@gmail.com  or call 570-864-0191. Please leave your name, 

phone # and question. 

If you have pictures of school activities to be used in the year-

book—groups of two or more children are preferred. PLEASE share 

them with the yearbook committee, submit online to the website 

above, enter the school code and then the icon for Upload Photos.  

Any questions concerning photos, contact Jennifer Mailander at 

570-980-3965. 

Spring Fundraise-Gertrude Hawk Candy 

Thank you to all those who participated in the Gertrude Hawk 

fundraiser. Candy must be picked up by an adult on Thursday, 

March 8 from 3:30-6:30 in the elementary school cafete-

ria. Prizes for tops sales will be distributed at 

that time.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mary 

LeValley at 570-245-8600 

 

BOOK BINGO 

PTC’s annual book bingo will be held on              

Friday, March 9th from 6:30-8pm in the    

elementary school cafeteria! 

Come and join us for the FREE family event to 

have fun and win some books for all ages and 

reading levels! EVERY child is guaranteed to win a 

book! Light refreshments will be provided.  

SPIRIT WEAR 

LAST CALL to fix any errors that you may 

have had with your spirit wear orders.  

All mix-ups must be resolved by Friday, 

March 9th 

Any questions or need to fix an error,    

contact Amber Johnson at                       

amberjohnson.realty@gmail.com 


